HCS SB 154 -- NONPROFIT SEWER COMPANIES

This bill authorizes a nonprofit sewer company to provide the
same services and assume all responsibilities as authorized to a
nonprofit water company when approved by its members in an area
not within the boundaries of an existing public water supply
district, municipal utility, or the certificated area of a water
corporation.



